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Dear Ms. Lappin: 

FEB 2 0 1985 

IN REPLY REFER TO 

The BLM is in the planning stages of developing another water source in a 
wild horse area of the Caliente Resource Area. The area is in the Apple­
white Grazing Allotment directly south of Caliente. The permittee plans on 
extending an existing corral in the Taylor Mine Spring area and also instal­
ling a water trough in the corral extension. When this project is completed 
it will give the wild horses in this allotment an additional water source to 
drink from. When the corral is not in use by the rancher, the gates going 
into it will be left open for easy access by wildhorses and wildlife. I am 
writing this letter in response to a memo from our State Office stating when­
ever a project is to go into a wild horse area your organization is to be no­
tified. If you have any comments on this proposed project please submit them 
to our office as soon as possible or feel free to call our office at the 
number above from 7:30 A.M. to 4:15 P.M., Monday through Friday. You may 
speak with Mike Neff, Range conservationist, in charge of the project or Phil 
Seegmiller, Wild Horse and Burro Specialist. 

Sincerely, 

f\.~1.u)1 
R. H. Wolfe 
Area Manager 
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